In with some colour

April has arrived and brought with it brighter mornings and a bit more colour
in our surroundings. We've been inspired and took the opportunity to update
the look of our service vehicles with some bright blue.

Blue and white

Blue and white is not only the new colour scheme of our cars but also our
brand new website in finnish. Now we continue working towards translating
our manuals and product sheets. Many of the documents are already
translated - visit the website and click on the flag to change language!



http://www.faac.se/?language=fi

And then some yellow...

Easter is around the corner and with it hopefully both sun and daffodils.
We would like to wish you a Happy Easter!

April 6th: 7.30-15.00
April 7th: Closed
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